
 
 

 
MURLI NOTICEBOARD – 17/01/2004 

 
 

����   NEW TRAVEL ENQUIRY CONTACT DETAILS IN LONDON  ���� 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
  
Om Shanti.  As from January 2004 the new contact details for Travel Enquires in London will be as follows:  
 
Travel Department 
Global Co-operation House 
65-69 Pound Lane 
London NW10 2HH 
United Kingdom 
Tel: 44-20-8955 1949 
Fax: 44-20-8955 1948 
New e-mail: nayna@bkwsugch.demon.co.uk 
  
Please note that the old telephone 020-7328 2478, fax 020-7372 4226 and email 
nayna@bkwsutrd.demon.co.uk are no longer in use for travel. 
 
Om Shanti 




